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SUBJECT: 2022.09 - Mt. Lebanon High School PTSA Newsletter [MTLPTA]

September 5, 2022

High School PTSA Announcements

PTSA Meeting
The first PTSA Meeting of the 2022-2023 school year will be held
on Tuesday, September 20 @ 7pm in room D-205.

PTSA 2022 Membership Drive
Welcome back to a new school year! As part of our annual "back to
school" process, it's time for you to review the information we have
for your family and become a member of our Parent Teacher
Student Association (PTSA).
This year, we are again using a software system called
Membership Toolkit for our membership, directory, bi-weekly
newsletter, e-blasts, and dues/donations.  It’s easy to join and
donate, as well as create (and update) your listing in the PTSA
Directory.

If you were registered with Membership Toolkit last year at
the High School, Mellon or Jefferson Middle School, you'll
use the same login information.

https://translate.google.com/
https://hs.mtlsd.org/family/ptsa
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If you are new to the district, just create a new login and you
will be directed to the same membership pages.
If you are a faculty or staff member, you should have
received an email explaining additional options to join as
a PTSA Partner.  You do not need to sign up using this
link.

www.mtlebanonhsptsa.membershiptoolkit.com
1. Confirm your family contact information.
2. Confirm your directory display preferences.
3. Purchase membership for parent and/or student and make a

donation.  You can pay membership dues and tax-deductible
donations online by credit card (through PayPal) or send a
check to Bonnie Dougherty at 271 Hazel Drive, Pittsburgh
PA 15228.

4. Please make sure to sign everyone up with valid email
addresses - each member will be automatically signed up for
our newsletter and e-blasts.

Some good news - you will not be asked to fundraise for PTSA.
Many student clubs and sports teams at the high school organize
fundraising sales to support their organizations.  To avoid
overloading parents with fundraisers, we instead ask for direct
donations.  Our programs and services are funded solely through
the portion of your dues that we keep (part goes to National PTA,
State PTA, and Mt Lebanon Council PTA) and through the
generosity of your tax-deductible donations.  In the upcoming
school year, we plan to continue providing support to several
different initiatives within the high school, including:

Classroom enrichment via Teacher Wish List requests
Student Activities office for grade-specific activities
Library enhancement
Health Office support
Angel Fund in collaboration with the Guidance Office
Arts in Education/Reflections contest

If you have any questions related to PTSA membership at the high
school, please contact Bonnie Dougherty at
bonnie_dougherty@hotmail.com.

Thank you to Jacqueline Goslin and
Marjon Boyce for volunteering at the
Class of 2026 Link Crew Nite!

Volunteer Clearances
The PTSA is always looking for volunteers! In order to volunteer for
various activities, you may need your clearances. Most volunteer
positions require program volunteer clearances.

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Furl4609.membershiptoolkit.com%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3DDeRduW2Kd5aFSTMtw5j75aEQVehaHqNJZa4OaOIG4WZi-2BApsVmJTUCnetMd0bzZk-2BaM4o70AUhmilfnb8wrZkPL-2FR42jxwZXSFyZUswrRHbm6wqKrMlhosN7jBMmdwhrP7u3AgnH3nw0KMLJ-2FrDY4t0v1WGbVTXrH2M8GnmGqMDc-2BQhPZO4m5EJnSY6PcHFWUEUIAkJIRykKPdfRpTXPgWRolF3SLQP93TCAlzrsSAJwWkXU4IqR6YIhwDNC8zAsMPI72TsEUMcPPyNhguAW797bMkBHzZUH2yz6aIp7n-2BZbX-2BxwKlv0egyag-2FZKaxqXUHY0v7lWed2wJMz3rx3Iujz2m4PGsf-2FdupcA3z-2FIW-2BNjN0NtDYfjND5BNfey4JSAdauamsC-2F1VR-2BGFHjPhCvwitsWod9titrbBCkyI-2ByQZHRsepiYC94PVoC5MemERdK8s-2BYzeZWP9YHplK3KcpFf7mrErPHvJLCFIDx21tjhyyICbr9elSkiEgQN-2FfbBr-2FNyS5mDiMbyq2KmnFIKmurVczXCb32i-2BfkFFvaIsNFHxj1WOAJq7EkwAzZo62FdOn8Y5UV5-2FiUw7iEBaR8W5MUHwi2YoQMBeSRGLFW-2BooX-2Fn-2BLwK539v7lKmiVVwq-2B7JBhtLCjtjqxxgCX-2ByC8Nl2vMmfP3V9toWmCrx-2BVWAP-2B59eG8K7jfzw4-2FkySObIqa2oSznzE7NnohuSmiiRFpyJeX1XaMxIWfoQBXf-2Bsxkj9NOal2G9e-2BKXO3r5lXAXZULAEsfL42jb9CLGrzHCp-2BtKfxMLRKcd-2FiCDKXF4yPviakRVdIQ8Q-2F3Md3vycV9DiSdA42qqP5c8-2BCXY2Pn1yELS-2FIm6UpbUxq1DofLoFkWcBC9hgVF-2FrbqDskBvKjWl2qzD-2FnSRoUYNDtJ02h0VCRgvqwt-2BeV3mfb49DvDAsRVtwDU4DW3YyHgXDsyZc28T2jhYp2k8I8G8WYAfVvEqKABxzNaWK8H0DG3AeUZHh2MoIC3GcgtEsQ7RDrgcZY9j5Q99QTiXbjWUHYAXHl4gXQRAKQcYO53x1kjv8SNBdWsacvQ8UnEZMhHH9kPJC8CaMmbbPiw3zLUVCEGTFzsbGEygXWmd-2B-2F-2B-2BNlFzEU3aJokrwIvZSFsLjol-2F2RoqsWZuQyTWLqHGiIHpRoEK931O9B7FlurSao4x4L2qipNGNvH2fask4sbdpe8g-2FqSZ358yWhMj-2BREvtJ54e-2BJMZZr4Ywz0zj0XEexLht-2F6f3L6XnsPvZTI-3DQemA_3VAQ74SgPPnGw1gb-2BjsBChwVvKjc9st-2B7sEA3ibO79mcUgg-2FB3ynd6O6BP6-2F7p1mj-2BSXGJdsXb1UZcFB2RbdPRPEnrrkCpLtiieei-2B4dWXgHNXJHp4zE7Z-2FYQASDILy7G2kS02VRRNufFHkZcp31SRFtWWwQyHwZbyhxcqr9XWS-2FHFhKnK6-2BbXuVwR7M8zbf-2BOvx7yGSI0Qgbzy4N7fDGRoGqSPKU3Bx8bfZIW-2BQYDFQme8rXfd-2FmZ3Tl64RpTMSEe-2FAmfflgcg4gkmopcCYsKBRfGLDJCQFhvc8NNcj2yZab9WGpYL4ESKGRAq8vfjAIweTcNmjQFmIn8wMTQCb-2BsrnOaXD6EvXYrQ3uBEMePBVbo8SBLcFXob8y9bXrUZHV-2BY5n3wmT3HDAbb5CUng5w-3D-3D&data=05%7C01%7C%7C9dd9d754f7254da889ff08da83dc9d01%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637967280810456948%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rpFL1FNs6YQiYuc%2FyYYOZHX%2FzS0QfsE4oJk%2Bm5C7C6U%3D&reserved=0
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Volunteers should submit their Program Volunteer clearance(s) to
Dana Martin (danamartin@mtlsd.net) prior to the event or activity
that they are assisting with at the high school. Clearances must be
updated every five years.
All events through the A.O. require the following:

PA Criminal History Record Check (Act 34)
PA Child Abuse History Clearance (ACT 151)
FBI Fingerprinting Federal Criminal History (Act 114) OR the
Resident of Pennsylvania Affidavit if they have resided in
Pennsylvania for at least 10 years. The Resident of
Pennsylvania Affidavit must be signed annually.

These requirements can also be found through the District website.
It is helpful to post this information in the PTSA Newsletter and
wherever volunteers are able to sign up.

Volunteers Needed - SENIOR PARENTS
We are seeking four chaperones for the Class of 2023 Senior Boat
Ride on September 11th.
Only light snacks, soda and water are provided.  School
administrators and faculty members also chaperone the event.  A
Pittsburgh police officer will be in attendance as required by the
Gateway Clipper Fleet.  
Click HERE to volunteer!

Volunteers Needed - Homecoming
There are two volunteer opportunities for this year's Homecoming
Celebration!
Six volunteers are needed to help with our annual Homecoming
Parade. The parade occurs prior to the start of the football game
on 9/30/2022. Volunteers are to arrive at 6:00pm and the tasks will
end by 7:00pm.  
Volunteer tasks include pinning boutonnieres on the male
Homecoming Court members, giving bouquets to the female
members of the Court, assisting with lining up the students as they
walk from the parking lot to the stadium and/or greet the students
after they walk across the field from the Visitors side to the Home
side.  This event will occur even if it is raining!

We also need volunteers to chaperone our annual Homecoming
Dance on 10/15/22.

Duties include helping to assist with the check in of clothing items
and electronics that the students bring to the event, confirm
purchase of a dance ticket, collect tickets, serve refreshments, and

https://epatch.state.pa.us/Home.jsp
https://www.compass.state.pa.us/cwis/public/home
https://uenroll.identogo.com/
https://www.mtlsd.org/fs/resource-manager/view/dd75b8ac-c571-42cb-a000-e68c2a647b34
https://www.mtlsd.org/families/volunteer-clearances
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aaaac2aa5fbc61-fall
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to monitor the hallways throughout the event.  Volunteers will rotate
their tasks throughout the night.  School administrators, faculty
members and Mt. Lebanon Police officers will also chaperone.
Parents do not need to assist with cleaning up the Center Court
area after this event.

Please click HERE if you are interested in volunteering for either or
both of these events!

Reflections - 2022
Are you an artist?
A composer?
A writer?
A dancer?
A photographer?
A movie-maker?
Then the 2022-2023 Reflections Competition is for YOU! 
National PTA has a long-standing commitment to arts education.
The Reflections program provides opportunities for recognition and
access to the arts which boost student confidence and success in
the arts and in life.
Each year, over 300,000 students in Pre-K through Grade 12
create original works of art in response to a student-selected
theme. This 50+ year-old program helps them explore their own
thoughts, feelings and ideas, develop artistic literacy, increase
confidence and find a love for learning that will help them become
more successful in school and in life.
Submitted by Jason Yevin, from Salk/Macarthur PTSA in New
York, the 2022-2023 Reflections theme is Show Your Voice! 

For more information on how to enter, contact our 2022-2023
Reflections Chair, Ben Dougherty, at
bdougherty60@mtlstudents.net.

Volunteers Needed - Fall Blood Drive
We are seeking several volunteers to help with the Fall Blood
Drive on October 21.
Responsibilities include: greeting the donors and assisting them
with Vitalant’s online registration, assisting the student(s) with
going and coming on the elevator and possibly walking with the
student(s) to his/her classrooms and getting the blood donors a
beverage, a snack, and monitoring them before they return to
class.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aaaac2aa5fbc61-fall
mailto:bdoughert60@mtlstudents.net
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Click HERE to volunteer!

College Greeters - Volunteers Needed
Volunteers are needed for the College Greeter Program.  Parents
of sophomores, juniors and seniors are welcome to support this
activity.    Volunteers will assist one day a week (or more if
available), either periods 1-3 or periods 7-8  from September 19th -
November (please note, November tends to have fewer
appointments).  Volunteers will greet the College reps, take
attendance of students, and be present at the session. 

Please fill out this form to indicate your interest and participation in
the program. 
An informational meeting, for volunteers, will occur in the
counseling office in early September.  
Volunteers are required to have all 3 Program Volunteer
Clearances.

Below is the link to access the clearances.
https://www.mtlsd.org/families/volunteer-clearances

Feel free to contact Beth Schneider (eschneider@mtlsd.net) or
Emily Sinar (emilysinar@verizon.net) with any questions. 

Volunteers Needed for Halloween Door
Judging
Eight volunteers are needed to judge the Homeroom doors that the
students have decorated.  This is a great Mt. Lebanon tradition -
one that our students look forward to every year!
A rating sheet will be distributed and the volunteers will judge the
decorated doors as they walk through all of the school’s buildings,
including the Athletic building.  All volunteers should consider
wearing very comfortable shoes!   
Click HERE if you are interested in volunteering for this event!

MLHS Club Fundraisers

Blue Devil Marching Band - Slide
Fundraiser

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aaaac2aa5fbc61-fall
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSe5T4Kkdvt4cpr25IDmZljo8rNK8EBNkhMi99YOfbNLr1Ixig%2Fviewform&data=05%7C01%7C%7C366ab189bda246abcf2708da74eaee54%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637950849618719739%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=50%2FbopIpzXR6wJCV20Yu4nYO%2BsNp%2BaD8HGIcI4xfFcY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mtlsd.org%2Ffamilies%2Fvolunteer-clearances&data=05%7C01%7C%7C366ab189bda246abcf2708da74eaee54%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637950849618719739%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BXIk%2FvJ8gywH1sJ4bky4EAfCLxUnKCYwPiPfqJw5YeA%3D&reserved=0
mailto:eschneider@mtlsd.net
mailto:emilysinar@verizon.net
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aaaac2aa5fbc61-fall
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Mt. Lebanon Athletics Spirit Wear Online
Store Opeun until September 12!

If you are looking for spirit wear to support Mt. Lebanon athletics and sports teams across
the district, the Official Store for the Mt. Lebanon Blue Devil Club is now open! You'll find
classic designs - tees, hoodies, shorts, joggers, and more! Youth and adult sizes
available. 


Conveniently shop online for apparel now through September 12th and it will timely ship
directly to your home in early October. 


SHOP NOW: https://proknitwear.com/mt-lebanon-athletics-2022/ 




https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__https%3A%2Fproknitwear.com%2Fmt-lebanon-athletics-2022%2F__%3B!!NtXA_mmT1xhcww!mIiE4W2FPnmpH6XkhdJj8ohh-EUvQmnvC1Bpgrn9bjSPxWNonEmTsdtic-ztJMdEukJPRZchRCXVaTqzq7YIfVbnJ5rTBg%24&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ce7ddb3a7c16944ea464308da8c273002%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637976397185308660%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=brXylRldAxslZqsVyx1f0aUYP399VVod%2FDgNWdgmf%2FQ%3D&reserved=0
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A portion of the sale proceeds benefit the Mt. Lebanon Blue Devil Club – a 501(c)(3) non-
profit organization that supports 13 varsity sports at Mt. Lebanon High School. 


Thank you for supporting Mt. Lebanon Athletics and our district’s student-athletes!


GO LEBO!

PTA Council News

Follow PTA Council on Facebook
The Mt. Lebanon Council PTA is comprised of members from the
ten local unit PTAs in the school district. Council PTA is a member
of the State PTA and the National PTA.

Council PTA provides support for all Mt. Lebanon School District
PTAs, including training for local unit PTA officers. Additionally,
Council PTA provides programs for the district including a district-
wide parent education program, and a scholarship program for
high school seniors. Please check each school's web page for
more information about their PTA unit.
Scan the QR Code to visit our Council Facebook page, where you
can learn more about upcoming events throughout the district, and
information about PTA initiatives on the local, state and national
levels.

Seeking Junior Board Members
The Mt. Lebanon Nature Conservancy is looking for two Student
Board Members (Juniors - Class of 2024 only). 
 

Term - one year (November 2022 – November 2023) 
Duties

Attend board meetings, usually once a month from
6:30-8:30pm (in person at the MTL library)
Attend several volunteer and education events per
year 
Help coordinate volunteers from the high school for
clean ups and School in the Park

Benefits for the student - leadership role among students as
well as learning how non-profit volunteer groups are

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.papta.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7C8f706d37a9524d4324f708da7ec8556e%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637961696143255421%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NdUmulewaOJgSIrT2x%2ByioMv9BwFZVez5ndb3Qg%2BfB8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.pta.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7C8f706d37a9524d4324f708da7ec8556e%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637961696143255421%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AMMoJ%2FEJFUEhB56O4DoIDaiFEMqEI53SsD0nUfd5%2Ffg%3D&reserved=0
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2022-2023 Start of School Letter from the Mt.
Lebanon Public Library

Mt. Lebanon Public Library Wecome Back
Video

organized and run, including budgeting, marketing and
volunteer management as well as many opportunities for
hands-on volunteer experiences. Out of school volunteer
hours and recommendations are also given if requested.

If there are any questions about the position or duties, please email
Sarah Levinthal at srlevinth@gmail.com.
 
Interested Juniors should email lebonature.sip@gmail.com a brief
statement as to why they are interested in this position by Oct. 1st.

Citizen's Fire Academy
Registration for the Citizen’s Fire Academy is now OPEN!
http://mtlfd.org/for-our-residents/citizens-fire-academy/

News from the Student Activities Office

https://mtlebanonhsptsa.membershiptoolkit.com/assets/04017/2022_Library_Letter.pdf
https://vimeo.com/742414642
mailto:srlevinth@gmail.com
mailto:lebonature.sip@gmail.com
http://mtlfd.org/for-our-residents/citizens-fire-academy/?fbclid=IwAR0jJZrjyEW3FBPR06dH_bahSGduFuzuLbGIYM9fz1aJNELwaiBwgUZ_4Fg
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2022-2023 Student Activities Calendar

Click Here For Tickets and Information

Remember to purchase Boat Ride tickets by Sept. 5 before ticket prices increase! They
can be purchased online or in person. Regardless of payment method, students must turn
in a signed dance agreement and pick up a physical ticket in order for their purchase to
be complete. 

Community Service
Visit the brand new COMMUNITY SERVICE web page for more
information on where to volunteer, changes to the program and
how to submit your hours!

https://sites.google.com/mtlsd.net/mtlhscommunityservice/home

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TfudDpvTfLQ7Ll47BT3LP0HIuHykrM8r/view
https://www.locallevelevents.com/events/details/21170
https://sites.google.com/mtlsd.net/mtlhscommunityservice/home
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Follow us on Instagram!
@Lebo_AO

Stay up to date! Visit the AO website!

Good News from the Classroom

2022 Mt. Lebanon Festival of Bands


The Mt. Lebanon Blue Devil Marching proudly presents the 2022 Festival of Bands. Come
cheer for our guests from Bethel Park, Taylor Alderdice, Robert Morris University, Blackhawk
and more! 
Watch our own Blue Devil Marching Band perform their two halftime shows - "Going Gaga"
and "4 Every Season."
Featuring additional performances by Mt. Lebanon Percussion and the Mt. Lebanon Little
Devils Color Guard!

https://sites.google.com/mtlsd.net/studentactivities/home
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September 10, 2022 at 6PM

Mt. Lebanon High School Stadium

Pre-sale tickets - $8 / Tickets at the gate - $10 (children 5 and under are free)

Congratulations to Deborah Fu!
Orchestra teacher, Mr. Doug Reichenfeld, shares that Deborah Fu,
a 12th grader, was selected to play violin in the All-National
Orchestra in Washington, DC in November. This highly selective
orchestra is made up of student musicians from across the country
who were the top musicians in their respective All-State
Orchestras. This is the first time a Mt. Lebanon Student has been
selected for the National Orchestra for many years.

Host Families Needed
Peg Meyers, German teacher, wants to share that the German
program is desperately seeking host families for the upcoming visit
of our German partner school from September 29 - October 13,
2022. 

Click HERE to view a short slide program with details:
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1RpsClCZUI8k0kryF72W8
Gd2GKmdcnSKQg_S3o4zuJFM/edit?usp=sharing 

Click HERE to watch a short video talking about the details:
https://drive.google.com/drive/u/0/folders/1HhuZu_B_amv9pyZXT4
Tqis_xpyC1m9mG.

Mrs. Jess Peconi shares that she is excited to be back at Lebo after her time in NYC
attending The Institute of Culinary Education and cooking at various restaurants around
New York. She would love to connect with any parents that have worked in any form of
the culinary world, from cooking, to food media, and nutrition etc. to help tie in real-world
experiences and careers with her food and nutrition classes!

Sponsor The Devils Advocate!
Ms. Dawn Davenport, faculty advisor to The Devil's Advocate,
would like to share the following link in case anyone may be
interested in sponsoring the school newspaper: Devil's' Advocate
Sponsorship Form.

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1RpsClCZUI8k0kryF72W8Gd2GKmdcnSKQg_S3o4zuJFM/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/u/0/folders/1HhuZu_B_amv9pyZXT4Tqis_xpyC1m9mG
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EXBaWMZoTyrQtkFpKx7CBfKa-lCBxkGmGNpMT6JpuAU/edit
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Ms. Trish Shine, writing lab clinician, sincerely thanks the PTSA for the desktop charging
outlets/ports for the Writing Lab! 
These desktop charging stations were purchased with donations that the PTSA received
during the 2022-2023 membership drive.

Community Flyers
Visit and bookmark
https://www.mtlsd.org/families/pta/community-
flyers to learn more about what programs are
offered throughout the Mt. Lebanon
community for our kids! From the Public
Library to the Rec Center to Mt. Lebanon
Sports and Scouts - we want to help you find
opportunities in Lebo for your kids.

Fundraisers K-12
Did you know that PTA Council maintains a
fundraising webpage for all school related
fundraisers throughout the district? Visit our
page at
https://www.mtlsd.org/families/pta/fundraisers
to see how you can support our students at
all grade levels AND to see how your school
club/team/activity can share news about your
upcoming fundraisers!

Mt. Lebanon High School PTSA
President - Jean Thomas - jauro@aol.com

1st Vice President - Bonnie Dougherty - bonnie_dougherty@hotmail.com
2nd Vice President - Lauren Ganoe - lauren.ganoe@yahoo.com 

3rd Vice President - Colleen Frank -  colleenbreckerfrank@gmail.com
Secretary - Kelly Latona - kellylatona@verizon.net
Treasurer - Allison Carey - acarey336@verizon.net

Historian - Natalie Kukla - nats98@yahoo.com

https://www.mtlsd.org/families/pta/community-flyers
https://www.mtlsd.org/families/pta/fundraisers

